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Hi Forrest,
 
Latest Herd Estimates:
 
Western Arctic 201,000
Teshekpuk  42,000
CAH 22,000
Porcupine 197,000
 
 
On average over the last 109 years:
 
For primarily the Porcupine and Central Arctic, 82% of non-residents are unguided (about 350 NR
 hunters/year hunt unguided) (Units 24A, 25A, 26B, 26C)
 
For primarily Teshekpuk and Western Arctic, 77% of non-residents are unguided (about 2326 NR
 hunters/year hunt unguided (Units 23, 26A)
 
Because of herd mixing, the board would have to promulgate regulations by Game Management
 Unit to implement  the statute.
 
Let me know what else you need,
 
Bruce
 
Bruce Dale
Director
Division of Wildlife Conservation
Alaska Department of Fish and Game
1800 Glenn Highway, Suite 4
Palmer, AK 99645
 
907-861-2101
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